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     Contact Information__ 

4902-44 Avenue  

Stony Plain T7Z-1V5 

780-963-9232 Fax- 780-968-

1571 

spl256@telus.net 

www.stonyplainlegion.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

What Happened At the Meat 

Draw? 

Thank you to Adrianna McKay who 

conducted the Meat Draw 

Thank You to Brian & Vi Williams who 

Conducted the 50/50 and 

Congratulations to Chico Bulmer who 

had the winning ticket and took home 

$135.00. 

June -  $40.00 Meat Pack- Mike 

Paradis.  

June -Toonie Draw- Vi Williams who 

took home $238.00 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week 

Norm Hansen 

Harvey Watson 

Kyle McDonald 

Simone Franks won $389 
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Executive Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of each Month @ 

7:00pm  

General Meetings 

3rd Tuesday of each Month at 

7:00 pm except for July August 

and December. 

Next General Meeting  Sept 17 

President- Gord Morrison 

Past President -Jim Stover 

1st Vice- Vikki Scott 

Secretary- Pat Hale 

Treasurer- Lanny McConnell 

Sgt-At-Arms- Larry Funge 

Service Officer- Gord Morrison/ Terry 

Grabowski  

Pastor- Rev Trevor Swanson MTS 

Hall Rental- Vikki Scott  

Executive-, Andrew Benkovich, Dixie 

Jones, Gerry Wiseman and Stephen 

Hall 

 

 

 

                                   Thanks to all Our Volunteers.  

-Thanks to our Volunteers who worked Hamburger Night workers Lois 

Thorlakson, Bill & Johanna Durkin and  Ray & Alana White . 

-Thanks to our Volunteers who worked Steak Night. Prep Crew  

Brian & Vi Williams . Night Workers  Pat Hale, Gord Morrison, Ken Ryan and 

Connie Smegelski 

-Volunteers needed for Hamburger Night and Steak Nights. Sign up sheets in the 

Lounge 

 

 

 



                                                                    

                                                       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

eniors, families with children unde 
               

 

What’s Happening at Your 

Legion  

 -Wed Crib Registration 6:30 pm.  

-Wed Hamburger Night 5:00 pm 

-Thursday 12:15 pm Golf Calahoo Hills. Must 

Pre-Register sign up sheets in lounge. 

- Thursday Darts Reg 6:30 pm  

-Friday  Steak Night 6:00pm  

- Sat. Meat Draw  3:00 to 5:00 pm  

-July 28 Veterans Coffee 1400 hrs 

-July 13 Outdoor Dart Tournament- almost full 

apply soon 
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For Hall Rentals contact 

Vikki at email  

hallrentalspl256@gmail.com 

Or phone780-996-0734 

 

       Service Officers 

Gord Morrison 
MMM,MSM,CD  
Branch Service Officer / 
President 
RCL Branch #256  
kargor58@outlook.com 
Cell 587-594-3230 
 or 
Terry Grabowski, CD 
Cell 867-332-4180 
Email 
rcrman507@gmail.com  

 

-Do fish go to summer camp? No, 

because they’re always in a school. 

-What do you get when you 

combine an elephant with a fish? 

Swimming trunks! 

-What travels all around the world 

but stays in one corner? A postage 

stamp! 

- What did the little corn say to the 

mama corn? Where is pop corn? 
Canada's combat mission in 
Kandahar, Afghanistan came to an 
end in July 2011. 
For more than five years, 
Canadian Armed Forces (CAF) 
members conducted combat 
operations in Kandahar Province. 
After countless examples of 
bravery and sacrifice, this 
responsibility was passed on to 
the US military. 
The CAF remained in Afghanistan 
for almost three more years, 
where they trained Afghan 
military and police forces, and 
helped improve education, health, 
security and diplomacy in the 
country. 

Learn more about Canada’s 
mission in Afghanistan: 
https://ow.ly/8hbf50SvzoW 
 

mailto:kargor58@outlook.com
mailto:rcrman507@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/CanadianForces?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW7jYGM0PVgU8Dx-pooWt3-YT9lR8qNORZWpYKjOMQIL1dmuBwY4sYtXxCl3Zgzz7bxz6uHK7uO2YFpDU_xtjJhwslF0cuqPwILJcuZ1QzdkkKBXTtb8Oba_CtR3PvjK269Tkv7eXiLIet_2yCE_rKH6w3yl6ZLhICoWUmExaSduIaFe30wm6Qg-Dx_jkMICIjlJlxUICXUeGcg_xBml5ax&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://ow.ly/8hbf50SvzoW?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2fGcntrz6vp3r3PCQhtmxKZeVbqOWRjGbZSUIUoiwA4airwuf9_iR49rg_aem_IHkIOHPzH8J0ggf4QhkRUA
https://ow.ly/8hbf50SvzoW?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2fGcntrz6vp3r3PCQhtmxKZeVbqOWRjGbZSUIUoiwA4airwuf9_iR49rg_aem_IHkIOHPzH8J0ggf4QhkRUA
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July

 Open 2:00pm Meat 

Draw 50/50 3:00pm

 Open 2:00pm Meat 

Draw 50/50 3:00pm

 Open 2:00 pm Meat 

Draw 50/50 3:00pm

Open 2:00pm Meat 

Draw 50/50 3:00 pm. 

Veteran Coffee 1400 

hrs

Lounge opens 3:00 

pm Hamburgers 

5:00pm Crib  Reg 

6:30 pm

Golf 12:30 pmLounge 

opens 3:00pm Darts  

6:30pm

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Steak Night 6:00 pm

Open 2:00pm Meat 

Draw 50/50 3:00 pm

Executive Meeting 17

Golf 12:30 pm. 

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Darts 6:30pm

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Steak Night 6:00 pm

 Lounge opens 

3:00pm Steak Night 

6:00pmCanada Day

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Hamburgers 5:00pm 

Crib  Reg 6:30 pm

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Darts 6:30pm

Golf 12:30 pm. 

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Darts 6:30pm

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Steak Night 6:00 pm

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Hamburgers 5:00pm 

Crib Reg 6:30 pm

Golf 12:30 pm Lounge 

opens 3:00 pm Darts 

6:30 pm

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Steak Night 6:00 pm

Thursday

Lounge Opens 

3:00pm Crib Reg 6:30 

pm

 Lounge opens 

3:00pm  Steak Night 

6:00 

Open 2:00 pm Meat 

Draw 50/50 3:00pm

Friday SaturdayTuesday Wednesday

Lounge opens 3:00 

pm Hamburgers 

5:00m to 6:30 pm 

Darts Reg 6:30 pm

Lounge opens 3:00pm 

Hamburgers 5:00pm 

Crib Reg 6:30 pm

Sunday

Veterans Coffee 1400 

hrs 

Happy Canada 

Day

 


